
CPC2017-224 
Attachment 2 

Letter 

Michele murphy [michele99@icloud.corn] 
Thursday, June 08, 2017 10 . 54 AM 
City Clerk 
1931 Glenwood Dr. SW 

Duxbury, Christa A. 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

We would love to see this application approved in Glendale. 

Mike and Michele Murphy 
1924 Glenwood Dr. SW 

Sent from my iPhone 
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